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Mr. Michael Cassel  
Secretary  
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment  
Locked Bag 5022,  
Parramatta NSW 2124 
 
Attention: Nahid Mahmud  
 
Dear Mr Cassel,  
 
RESPONSE TO SUBMISSIONS (SSD-17424905) 
PYMBLE LADIES COLLEGE – GREY HOUSE PRECINCT  
20 AVON ROAD, PYMBLE 
 
Thank you for referring the Response to Submissions (RTS) for SSD-17424905 ‘Pymble Ladies College – Grey House 

Precinct’ to Transport for NSW (TfNSW) for review and comment. 

TfNSW has reviewed the RTS and has no further comments. 

If you have any further inquiries in relation to this development application please contact Narelle Gonzales, 
Development Assessment Officer, on  or email: development.sydney@transport.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
James Hall 
Senior Land Use Planner 
Land Use Assessment Eastern 
Planning and Programs, Greater Sydney 
 

 




